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Press release 

 

After a track inspection conducted by the Racing Stewards of the Horse Racing Division today at 11.30 a.m. and the 

penetrometer reading indicating 3.2 units, and after consultation with the Clerk of the Course, Mr. J Sampson, the 

decision was taken to cancel Race Meeting 35, scheduled for Saturday, 28 October 2023 due to the bad weather 

conditions rending the Champ de Mars racecourse no longer safe for racing. 

 

There was also discussion on the possibility of reporting Race Meeting 35 to tomorrow, Sunday, 29 October 2023, 

and there was a unanimous decision that the track will not be suitable for races tomorrow also. 

 

All bets placed on the races for Race Meeting 35 are cancelled and refunded. 

 

Saturday, 28 October 2023 
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